
REQUEST REGARDING RESTROOM POLICY FOR LGBTQ+ STUDENTS  

 

[Your Name]  

[Your Address] 

 

[Principal's Name]  

[School Name]  

[School Address] 

 

Notice to Agent is Notice to Principal 

Notice to Principal is Notice to Agent 

 

[Date] 

 

Subject: Request Regarding Restroom Policy for LGBTQ+ Students 

 

Dear Principal [Principal's Name], 

 

I am writing to express my concerns regarding the school's policy allowing LGBTQ+ students to 

use restrooms that align with their gender identity. I respectfully request that my child, [Child's 

Full Name], student ID [Child's ID Number], be allowed to opt-out of sharing restrooms with 

transgender students. 

 

I would appreciate a meeting to discuss this matter further and explore alternative arrangements 

for my child that address my concerns while ensuring a safe and respectful environment for all 

students. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

[Your Signature]  

[Your Typed Name] 

 


